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TOWN OF WORCESTER, VERMONT 

MINUTES OF THE SELECT BOARD 

REGULAR MEETING  

 04 January 2021 

Select Board members present: Ted Lamb and Roger Strobridge, Sherry Goldstein 

Guests present: Katie Winkeljohn , Brian Powers 

Meeting called to order at 6:30. 

The minutes for the 12/21/2020 meeting were approved as submitted. Ted moved to accept the 

minutes and Cheri 2nd. 

Department:   

Town Clerk:  

Katie should be getting a new laptop soon. Currently prepping for annual audit.  She is getting the 

warning together for the town meeting.  She is also confident that the town will not have a tax increase 

for the town government this year. 

Highway Department: 

Brian Powers reported that the new plow truck arrived last week everything works good looking forward 

to using it.  Didn’t keep the old plow but may look in to trying to keep the plow the next time. The old 

truck was sold to a town near Worcester Mass.  Everything else is going good looking ahead there is no 

indication of what is going to happen for DOT grants in 2021.  

PUBLIC INPUT:   None 

NEW BUSINESS: None 

OLD BUSINESS: 

Katie will be sending out the informational post cards to all town voters on how the 2021 town meeting 

will be run and how to request a ballet for voting in town meeting. The deadlines have been finalized and 

Katie is going to be working with Paul Hanlon about how the warning should be worded. But everything 

is looking good and probably a little ahead of schedule at this point. 

 Discussion about getting reports from town organizations and how to show them to the town.  The 

Worcester Food Shelf is doing well, several sizable monetary donations were made near the end of 2020 

and helped keep everything going. Katie reported that we are in really good shape on getting all last 

year’s numbers together and in on time.  
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TOWN OF WORCESTER, VERMONT 

MINUTES OF THE SELECT BOARD CONTINUED 

REGULAR MEETING  

04 January, 2021 

 

Old Business Continued: 

There was a general discussion about the Fire Department getting a new water truck vs using the old town 

truck or putting a new tank on the old water truck. The SB is willing to take a look at numbers for a new 

truck but would rather see numbers in the 60 to 80 thousand dollar range for a used tanker. They would 

also like to see numbers on putting a new poly tank on the existing water truck. 

Correspondence: None 

Bills: Signed as presented. 

Announcements: The next regularly scheduled Select Board meeting will be held by way of video 

conferencing on Monday January 18, 2021 at 6:30 P.M.  

The meeting was adjourned at 7:22 P.M. 

 

Attest: Roger Strobridge 

 

 

 


